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Hi Guys, what a great ride! So many 
of us have lived in the County 

all our lives, but for many of us the 
visit to the Stonewall Mine was a 
first. The size of the operation, the 
remnants of old Cuyamaca City and 
the ride in were all more than the 
forty who made the ride expected. 
Our Ride Committee and our trail boss, Ted Van Arsdale, made sure we 
took advantage of all the shade possible which made the ride even more 
comfortable. Larry Kuerbis supposedly placed a doll on the trail and offered 
a $100 bounty for the lucky person who found it. No one did and he says it 
is still out there and the bounty still holds. Keep your eyes peeled next time 
you are out that way.
	 Forty seven folks enjoyed lunch later at the site of the old Boy Scout 
Camp Wakatush, which brought back fond memories for Walt Turner who 
told us stories of his days there as a scout. It was great to see George Merz 
and his wife Kris at the lunch. George has fully recovered from his accident 
and looked terrific.
	 Our thanks to the Ride Committee and all the members and guests who 
showed up and helped make this such a memorable ride.
Hope to see you all next month at our 60th Annual Ride.

—Happy Trails, Larry ❧

Cowboy Values
No one on his deathbed ever 
said: “My one regret is that I 
didn’t spend more time alone 
with my computer.”
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Our Annual Ride is all set for Wednesday, September 19th 
thru Sunday the 23rd at Los Senderos Park.. Reminder 

to Members, please let your guests know that this is a 
western attire event. ❧

•

This Month's Event 	 2012 Calendar of Events

September 19-23.... Annual Ride, Los Senderos Park 

October 28.................... Witch Creek, Santa Ysabel

November 25.....................................Mesa Grande

December 11...........Annual Meeting, Sunset Room
	 Town & Country Hotel

January 26..........Dinner Dance, Chanticleer Room
	 Town & Country Hotel

Cowboy Wisdom
If you reach the end of your rope, go to the knot and hang on. 

Announcements
We are less than three weeks away from our Annual Ride and it looks like it’s going to be another fun event. 60 years 

of history, tradition, fellowship and good times. Come on out and help us celebrate. If you have not yet done so, 
please send your reservation to Scott Vowles.
	 We have planned a work party for Saturday, September 15th at 9 AM at Los Senderos Park to ready the Park for 
the ride. If you can make it we appreciate your help. Lunch will be served.
	 Any questions please contact Andy Dvorak (760-445-0399) or Steve Williams (714-350-2308), our Ride Chairmen. 
	 The dates have been set for the Annual Meeting and Annual Dinner Dance and our shown in the schedule below.
	 Remember we are always looking for good prospective new members. No better way to showplace Los Senderos 
than to bring them to the Annual Ride. ❧
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